

Nicomekl Colony Minutes, May 18th, 2017

Present at meeting :

Shelley Davies-Conley, Alisha Coquillo, Deanna Halldorson, Gary Henderson, Warren Leyes, Tony Miller, James VanBuekenhout

Discussion items -

Am looking at starting the list of contact people for each Colony next year. We are in the process of finding a new Area Commissioner, as Pam's term is ending. She actually stayed on for an extra year, and will be missed greatly. Assuming that I will be asked to return, in which case I will be needing a list of Colony contact people for 2017/18.

Beaver/Parent camp –

Coming up quickly. Warren will be sending out a schedule for the weekend and has put together the 3 activity rotations. We are meeting at McLean at 7 PM on Tuesday to decide where everyone will be camping. Have divided everyone into 5 different groups for the activities.

One thing I forgot to mention, we will also be needing each group to bring two #2 Robertson screwdrivers (square head, red handle) for the chuck wagon craft.

Make sure you bring any receipts to camp for reimbursement. I will need to get your totals prior as I need lead time to get our Area person to make cheques out. **If you want to get paid you need to get me your totals.**

tentative dates for next year -

Movie event	Nov 18
Car rally	Feb 24 or Mar 3
Campfires	March 20/21
one night sleepover	April 21
Beaver/Parent camp	June 1-3

Next meeting on June 15th